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Hello, 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. Oregonians are struggling. We can't afford to live. 

Everyone i know is struggling to make ends meet. I've been unemployed and no 

longer have unemployment benefits because there are no jobs in Oregon. These 

costly tax increases are driving businesses away and causing them to close. This 

massive tax increase will increase inflation and the costs to businesses, and they will 

pass the costs to consumers increasing the prices of all goods and services and 

reducing wages. We can't afford that. I can't afford that. I can't afford the costs as 

they are now. Please, please don't raise taxes. Please find a way to make Oregon 

MORE affordable for people and businesses to strengthen our economy. 

 

Thank you, 


